SABEL STEEL CELEBRATES 165 YEARS WITH $165,000 IN DONATIONS TO AREA ORGANIZATIONS

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Montgomery, ALA. (April 1, 2021) – Over the years Sabel Steel has grown into a nationally recognized business with exceptional service and dedicated support in the communities they call home. As the Sabel family and growing number of team members celebrate the 165th-anniversary, $165,000 has been donated to exceptional non-profits serving the six areas within the southeast that offices are located. 
Recipients include: Brantwood Children’s Home, Ahero, Mercy House, National Alliance of Mental Illness, Montgomery Area Food Bank, United Ability, The Arc of Easter Elmore, Southern Alabama Child Advocacy Center, Wilmer Hall Children’s Home, PFK Foundation, STARC of Louisiana, Angel’s House and Bridging the Gap.
“Our customers and communities are the heart of our business,” says Sabel Steel President, Keith Sabel. “To be afforded the opportunity to give back brings me great joy. I look forward to many more years of service alongside our team.”

About Sabel Steel
Founded in 1856 Sabel Steel is a progressive company driven by a history of exceptional customer service. As a member of the North American Steel Alliance, Sabel Steel is positioned to compete with larger conglomerates while maintaining personal contact and more flexibility in meeting customer needs. Keeping with the commitment to the community, Sabel Steel has donated more than $1.5 million as well as countless volunteer hours.
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